
From: Kenneth Carey [mailto:mayorcarey@cumberlandcountytn.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 11:08 AM 
To: 'David Rutherford' 

Subject: RE: building inspection program 
Importance: High 

 
Good Morning David, 
 
    After looking at the upcoming month of September, along with the recent elections of the County 
Commission and having 11 new Commissioners, I do not feel that the County would effectively be able 
to make a decision on the agreement that we have with the City of Crossville on Building Code 
Inspections in such a short amount of time. 
  Therefore I would like to by this email Officially request an extension of up to six ( 6 ) months of our 
current agreement in order to allow time for the new Commissioners to get settled in and become 
accustomed to government policies and procedures and form the respective Committees of the County 
Commission and become familiar with the current agreement that we currently have in place and to try 
to do that in less than a month is simply not a practical amount of time. I would appreciate the City of 
Crossville granting this extension as we continue to work together for a better community. Please advise 
if there is anything further that you may need in order to act upon this request.  
Respectfully, 
 

Kenneth Carey, Jr. 
 

Kenneth Carey, Jr. 

Cumberland County Mayor 

Two North Main, Suite 203 

Crossville, Tn. 38555 

931 – 484 - 6165 
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